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Dear Satkaar Committee                                                                                 Date
Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh

Thank you for your letter dated 12th March 2011.

Our response to the issues raised in your letter are as follows:
· In relation to your campaign our position is that it is important for all Gurdwaras In line with The Sikhi Rehat and to minimise conflict in sikh society, The Sikh Council of The United Kingdom would like to encourage all sikh communities to ensure they do of alcohol, meat or other intoxicants in premises built or managed through Sangat seva/donations. We would encourage for all sections of the local Sangat to resolve any issues through discussion and debate, in a mutually respectful manner. 
· When the consultation process took place to establish the Sikh Council UK it was clear that the focus of the Council’s work should be positive to take forward common issues with respect to the UK Government with less emphasis on internal matters or areas of conflict. A conscious decision was also taken by the Council not to interfere with the internal workings of member organisations. However, if all parties agree we would consider offering a dispute resolution or mediation service.
In regards to the specific matter of the Gurdwara Sahib in Sunderland: It is our understanding that there is already a committee resolution to stop any lettings of the hall for events where alcohol and meat is served. On 12th March 2011 a meeting of the management committee had further decided that they would not be taking any further bookings, which involve the consumption of meat or alcohol. We also understand that all the current bookings will be honoured and the last of these takes place in September 2011. We understand that the management committee will be posting their decision on their website.

It seems evident that the management is already actively working towards the implementation of their resolution.

Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa, Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh

On behalf of the Executive Committee  
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